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Mr D. Powell BRISBANE
Regional Manager
Housing Management Centre - Brisbane
Defence Housing Authority
Ground Floor, 240 Waterworks Rd
Ashgrove QLD 4060

Dear Mr Powell

DHA PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT - SAMFORD ROAD AND WARNER SPMNGS

1. The purpose of this letter is to provide you with my endorsement of your plans to
develop 380 Samford Road, Enoggera and Wramer Springs, Wamer as high quality housing
for Defence Force personnel.

2. I am particularly pleased to note that subject to Government approvals, the Samford
Road development will provide a range of accommodation choices for personnel close to
Gallipoli Barracks. To assist with your planning, I advise you that I have approved the
installation of a swipe access pedestrian gate on Samford Road adjacent to Sandy Creek
which will allow Members and families to enter the base on foot or on bicycles.

3. I look forward to Defence Members settling into both developments in the coining
years .

Yoiy?s si^iyerely,

G.C. BILTO?iT7CSC, ADC
Brigadier
Commander 7th Brigade

Tel: (07) 3332 7442
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31 May 2013
Chairmar]fs Office

Mr Peter Howman

Managing Director
Defence Housing Australia
26 Brisbane Avenue

BARTON ACT 2600

Dear Mr Howman,

Thank you for taking the time to meet with a representative from my office on the 28 May
2013 regarding the Defence Housing Australia (DHA) development at 380 Samford Road,
Enoggera.

I have been advised by my staff that DHA is making every effort to reduce the impact of
construction on residents. I am also pleased to hear that DHA has consulted with those in the
immediate area. To date, there has been no negative feedback provided to my Ashgrove
Office regarding this project.

Thank you for keeping me updated with the project. Please continue to liaise with my office
as needed.

Yours sincerely,
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PBELL NEWMAN

Ashgrove Central
i

221 Waterwot-ks Road

<^3^rfAshgrove Qld 4060 t
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